
   

  

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
Golden Sands Drainage 

 
Dear Property Owners/Residents: 
Lac La Biche County will be completing maintenance and construction work (replacing culverts 
and cleaning ditches) in the Golden Sands Subdivision. Crews and equipment will be working 
within the area. 
 
 
The expected closure details are as follows: 
 
Construction:               August 15 to Sept 30, 2023 (weather-dependent)  
Expected Duration:  47 days 
Scope of Work:   Drainage – Ditching, culvert replacement 
Hours of Work:  7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Saturday 
 

Impact to Residents and Local Traffic: 

- Construction activities might cause minimal disruption to the public traffic. 
- Heavy equipment and truck traffic moving in to and out of the work site. 
- Residents and passing traffic are advised to be cautious of the heavy equipment working 

at the site.  
- A dedicated site person may be assigned to guide the public and traffic, as required. 

 
 
Lac La Biche County will take every precaution to ensure public safety and will need your 
assistance in keeping children and pets a safe distance from the construction site, staff, and 
equipment.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the following: 
 
 
Jon Skjersven 
Utilities Manager 
Lac La Biche County 
Phone: (780) 623-6812 
Email : jon.skjersven@laclabichecounty.com 

 
Wesley Seminowich 
Drainage Coordinator 
Lac La Biche County  
Mobile : (780) 404-5545 
Email : wesley.seminowich@laclabichecounty.com 
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